STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone: (303) 866-3567

FAX: (303) 832-8106

John W. Hickenlooper

October 8, 2013 Governor
Mike King
Executive Director
Mr. Florentino Vuelvas Loretta Pifieda
Shell Frontier Oil & Gas Inc. Director

3333 Highway 6 South, M1074A
Houston, TX 77082-3101

Re: Horse Draw Mine Re-Entry Project, Notice of Intent (NOI) No. P-2009-013, Request for
Complete Surety Release, SL-01, Notice of Complete Request

Mr. Vuelvas:

On October 8, 2013, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request for
reclamation release of the Horse Draw Mine Re-Entry Project. The release request states that no
disturbance has occurred at the site. A release inspection is required to verify that no surface disturbance
related to the NOI has taken place. Division staff will contact you in the near future to schedule a release
inspection. The request is considered complete and the decision date has been set for November 7, 2013.

Please feel free to contact me at (970) 241-2042 if you have any questions during the review period.
Sincerely,

Travis Marshall
Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Russ Means, DRMS

Paul Daggett

BLM — White River Field Office
220 East Market Street

Meeker, CO 81641
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